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Jaime Mahoney

From: Maggie Jones <pncb@pncb.org>
Sent: Wednesday, March 9, 2022 2:32 PM
To: Jaime Mahoney
Subject: ** Informz Test ** [PNCB] PNP Program Resources Meeting Reminder

  

 

   

   

 

 

  

 

  

  

 

   

   

 

  

Dear PNP Faculty Colleagues,  

   

Are you attending the 2022 NAPNAP Conference? If so, please remember to join us at the PNCB 

Program Resources meeting: 

   

Date: March 24, 2022 

Time: 5:00 p.m. – 6:30 p.m. 

Where: Hilton Anatole – Monet (Mezzanine Level) 

   

If you miss this information-sharing session with us, you will still receive the presentation slides as 

we have provided in the past. PNCB's Program Resources meeting is an affiliate meeting held during 

NAPNAP, and livestreaming is not available. 

   

Please look for our upcoming April 1, 2022 email with the above information. 

   

We encourage you to share this email and all other PNCB faculty communications with your PNP 

faculty. They are also invited to attend the PNCB Program Resources meeting.  

   

To help make PNCB faculty communication more accessible, PNCB created a new faculty newsletter 

web page. We will link quarterly newsletters to this page and post information that faculty will find 

helpful. 

   

Do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions. 

   

Sincerely, 
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Maggie Jones 

PNCB Director of Customer Service 
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